
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
1st July 2016 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mrs Uggerløse, 
 
Public Consultation on the revised Statement of Community Involvement 
 
 
The Statement of Community Involvement (SCI) is a statutory document that explains to 
the local community how Warwickshire County Council will involve them in the preparation 
of planning policy documents (waste and minerals plans) and planning applications 
(relating to waste and minerals and planning applications submitted by or on behalf of the 
County Council).  
 
The County Council adopted its SCI in 2005 and since that time there has been changes in 
internal governance/procedure (scheme of delegation). Additionally, the Localism Act 
2011, National Planning Policy Framework (2012) and National Planning Policy Guidance 
further emphasis the need to involve communities. Therefore, the County Council has 
revised its SCI and now seeks your views during this consultation period. 
 
The SCI can be downloaded from the County Council website 
(www.warwickshire.gov.uk/mdf). You can also inspect a copy of the SCI at the following 
places: 
 

• Warwickshire County Council Offices, Shire Hall, Warwick, CV34 4SX 

• Libraries 

• The Planning Receptions at: 
� North Warwickshire Borough Council, Council House, South Street, 

Atherstone, CV9 1DE  
� Nuneaton and Bedworth Borough Council, Town Hall, Coton Road, 

Nuneaton, CV11 5AA 
� Rugby Borough Council, Town Hall, Evreux Way, Rugby, CV21 2RR 
� Stratford-on-Avon District Council, Elizabeth House, Church Street, 

Stratford-upon-Avon, CV37 6HX 
� Warwick District Council, Riverside House, Milverton Hill, 

Leamington Spa, CV32 5HZ  
 

 

Communities Group 
 
Ranjit Sagoo 
Senior Planning Officer 
Transport and Economy 
Planning and Development 
PO Box 43 
Shire Hall 
WARWICK 
CV34 4SX 
 
Tel: (01926) 412907 
 
planningstrategy@warwickshire.gov.uk 
 
www.warwickshire.gov.uk 
 

Sent by email: info@bidfordonavon-pc.gov.uk  
Mrs Elisabeth Uggerløse 

 



 

Anyone who wishes to discuss the SCI should contact the Planning Strategy Team 
(Warwickshire County Council) on 01926 412907. 
 
Comments can be made via email to planningstrategy@warwickshire.gov.uk or in writing 
to Planning and Development Team, Communities, Warwickshire County Council, Shire 
Hall, Barrack Street, Warwick CV34 4SX. Comments should arrive no later than 5.00pm 
on Friday 12th August 2016. 
 
All respondents are required to provide their name and address as it is not possible for 
representations to be considered anonymously. Respondents should also note that 
representations are not confidential and that they may be published on the Council 
Council’s website and copies available for public inspection. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Ranjit Sagoo 
Senior Planning Officer 
Planning Policy Team 
 


